
Friday, November 22, 2024 Announcements 

 

 Attention Argyle! Get ready for Feel Good Friday on November 29th, hosted by your 
student council! Start your day with free hot chocolate and cookies at the entrance 
starting at 8:30 am. At lunch, grab a bag of fresh popcorn for just a few dollars at our 
popcorn station by the cafeteria. We’ll have a virtual fireplace playing to set the cozy 
vibe, and don’t miss our movie trivia for a chance to win free popcorn! Wear your 
coziest clothes or pyjamas and join us for a day full of snacks, fun, and good vibes! See 
you there! 

 

 Hey Argyle, Students' Council here. We want to make this year as enjoyable and 
memorable as we can, so we're asking YOU what YOU want to see this year! Please scan 
the QR codes around the school on TV slides, and posters to participate and let us hear 
your voice. 
 

 Students who are interested in applying to SFU Beedie School of Business can meet with 
an admission representative today at lunch in the cafeteria.  Drop by to meet them and 
ask questions! 
 

 Yesterday evening, the Junior Varsity football team's playoff run came to an end by 
losing 44-12 to Robert Bateman of Abbotsford. Bateman had a few early successful 
plays, which proved too much for the Pipers to overcome. This team had an outstanding 
season by being in the final four of the province, and the only team on the North Shore 
to still be playing football. Congratulations to a job well done! 
 

 Congratulations to the senior boy’s soccer team who have won their group and will go 
on to the semi-finals for the Provincials at 12:45PM today! 
 
 

 Attention skiers and boarders! We will be having an information meeting next Tuesday, 
November 26 at the start of lunch in room 141 (Mr. Robertson's room). Please come by 
to find out about this year’s Ski and snowboard Team. See you then! 
 
 

 Come and meet your first responders Monday at lunch in the parking lot.  Fire, 
ambulance and police will be here to answer your questions. 

 

 Hey Argyle, if you placed an order for spirit wear it will be available for pickup today 
after school in the cafeteria. 

 


